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DALLAS--The fourth annual Graduate Student Research Forum 

will be held from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m. May 17 at The University of 

Texas Southwestern Medical School, forum officials announced 

today. 

The event is sponsored by the Sigma Xi Club at UTSWMS and 

will feature Dr. Jonathan Uhr of New York University as guest 

discussant and formal speaker. Dr. Uhr will become the new chair­

man of the Department of Microbiology at the medical school in 

September. 

The graduate students, of whom there are approximately 70 

at UTSWMS, are invited to submit titles and abstracts of their 

research by April 17. A committee chosen by officers of Sigma Xi 

will select those papers to be presented at the forum. Cash 

awards will be presented to those students chosen to present 

papers. 
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